
  

1 
 

 
 
 
 
 
AGQUIP AND RURAL MUSEUM EXCURSIONS: 
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P & C ASSOCIATION: 
 
The GS Kidd School P &C Association will be hosting an event for the School Administrative 
Staff (SAS) as part of SAS Recognition Week.  
Where: Maverick Motel. 
Time: 6pm.  
Date: Friday 7th September.  
For catering purposes please let the P & C Association know if you would like to attend.  
*************************************************************************** 
 

    The National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) website offers up to 
date information and questions and answers sections about key areas of the initiative. The 
website also offers information about upcoming local events to support families accessing 
the NDIS. 
 
https://www.ndis.gov.au/about-us/our-sites/NSW.html 
 
 
*************************************************************************** 
RELIEVING PRINCIPAL’S REPORT: 
 
Many of our students enjoyed excursions last week to AgQuip and to the Gunnedah Rural 
Museum. Thank you to the staff who organised these excursions.  
We have a number of events still coming up this term.  Please don’t hesitate to contact the 
school if you would like to meet to discuss any issues or concerns you may have. 
 
Bec Maybury. 
 
***************************************************************************
CALENDAR: 

 
**************************************************************** 

Difficult roads often lead to beautiful destinations –author unknown.  
 

05/09/18 Wednesday  Schools on Stage Matinee GSK performing Gunnedah Town Hall 
06/09/18 Thursday Speakfest Gunnedah PS 
06/09/18 Thursday Teddy Bears’ Picnic – Room 2 11am to 1pm 

10/09/18 and 
11/09/18 
 

Monday 
and 
Tuesday 

Whole school Excursion  
to  

Lake Keepit 

 

https://www.ndis.gov.au/about-us/our-sites/NSW.html
https://www.ndis.gov.au/index.html
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***************************************************************************                                    

 
NEWCASTLE FOOTBALL TRIP: 

Its footy time!!! 

Bill King will be driving the Keating’s bus– we plan to leave at 7am on Saturday 1st 
September from the school and come home after the game on the same day (getting home 
around 10-10.30pm). 

We have been able to get tickets from our friends who play Junior League, and have 
received a fuel voucher from Lowes Petroleum for fuel for the bus. This has meant that 
the cost is half what it has been previously, at $50 per person. You can pay this when you 
get on the bus. 

The forecast is for a beautiful sunny day with a temp of 22 degrees. Remember you are 
on a bus with other people so wear your deodorant and pack some sunscreen. Please 
have breakfast before you get on the bus and pack morning/afternoon tea, and a bottle 
of water. Lunch is included in the price (sandwiches and a drink), and dinner (pizza and a 
drink). If you don’t eat these, please pack your own or purchase at the football. 

 
Katrina King  

  V                            
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Student Merit Awards 
Week 6, Term 3, 2018 

PBL Focus:  SAFE, RESPONSIBLE, RESPECTFUL.   

Congratulations:  To Zavier Eveleigh and Charlotte Gander on 
reaching the second BRONZE level.  

 

Room 1:    Damian Bindley for always helping his classmates and modelling 
safe behaviour.   

Room 2:    Hugo Young for always smiling and interacting with his classmates. 

Room 3:    Elisa-Joy Fox for being safe, respectful and responsible at Ag Quip 

Room 4:    Conor Roberts for trying to practise personal space in the classroom and 
playground. 

Room 5:    Alyssa Ferguson for always being respectful and caring to others. 

 
 


